Carolyn Hill
--------------

To: Medical Cannabis Task Force,

Unfortunately, I am unable to attend this evenings meeting and wanted to bring forward a vital issue and addition to the Medical Cannabis Ordinance. I am asking for your consideration in adding owned pets to the Long Beach medical cannabis patient list. Cannabis is being used in veterinarian practices and is proving itself to be an excellent source for pain relief and control, separation anxiety, skin problems and more. Please allow pet owners/ guardians and veterinarians to have the option of medical choice for their beloved animals.

I am also requesting to be added as one of the Task Forces proposed speakers to address this possibility.

Thank you for your time and interest with this matter and for serving the City of Long Beach!

Yours truly,

Judy Crumpton Fourth District Resident